
Passport Fairs scheduled for May 21, and June 4 & 11 
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May 12, 2011 - It's not too late to get a passport for this Summer. District Clerk, Nancy Young
has announced that the Fannin County District Clerk's Office will be sponsoring Passport Fair's
on the following Saturdays: May 21, June 4, and June 11 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. NO
APPOINTMENT NECESSARY.

For more information and requirements to obtain a passport, please visit www.co.fannin.tx.us,
travel.state.gov,or feel free to call the District Clerk's Office at (903) 583-7459.
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